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I indicated that I am neutral on the SB 348 with the caveat that it should be consistent 

with measure 114.  If it is written, consistent with the goals of measure 114 then I do 

support it completely.  

 

I appreciate the work that has been done by the committee but I do hope that senate 

bills 348 will be consistent with measure 114 that I voted for.   

 

I would like to see SB 348 include a permit requirement for purchasing a hunting 

gun(s) and a sticking with background checks that focuses on assessment of 

applicant danger to themselves an/or others.  

 

Sincerely, 

Joel  


